
 

Who is the longest living resident in the Town of Coalhurst?  

Send you name, street address and the year you moved into the town to Lesley Leblanc 
main@town.coalhurst.ab.ca . Deadline to enter - December 7, 2013. A prize will be given to the longest living 
resident at our December 100th Anniversary event. 

Time Capsule 

Have items of interest that represent the Town of Coalhurst – or items that are all about 2013? Bring them to the 
Town Office for the Centennial Time Capsule.  Selection of the items that best represent 2013 and the Town will 
be placed in our Coalhurst Centennial Time Capsule.  For each item leave your name, phone number and details 
of the item (you may have a story that needs to be told with the item on what makes it significant). Deadline to 
contribute is December 7, 2013. 

Our Future 

The Centennial Committee is seeking your approval to put your family’s last name on the monument plaque to 
represent “The Future” of our town. Please email or write us with your consent to Lesley at the Town Office to 
main@town.coalhurst.ab.ca . Deadline to respond is December 7, 2013. 

December 2013 

Only 1 more month until the official 100th Anniversary of the Town of Coalhurst – Tuesday, December 17th marks 
the big day and we will be celebrating the talent of our town featuring our community choir, children’s choirs, 
and high school band.  

Those interested in joining the Community Choir please contact Gay Higginson at the Coalhurst Elementary 

School- 403-381-3330. Rehearsals dates will be 7:00 pm in the CES music rooms on Thursday nights - November 
7, 21, December 5, 12. 

If there are others that would like to participate in the event, there are two ways to do so: 

1. Drop the Centennial Committee an email and tell us your talent that you would like to perform (there are 
a few spots open for the performances but please note the schedule is tight so unfortunately some may 
not be selected). Email Kristine at cassiefamily@shaw.ca  

2. Volunteer – help us with serving cake (yes that’s right Birthday Cake!!), set up and decorating, and clean 
up. Leave a message for Kim Horak at the Town Office at 403-381-3033. 
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